(Prior to) May 25, 2005

Employees at the Osram-Sylvania glass plant

c/o International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers (IBEW)

Local Union No. 92 

1400 A North Forbes Rd
Lexington, Ky. 40511 

Phone: +1 (859) 231-5914 

Fax: +1 (859) 243-0172

Gary_Klinglesmith@IBEW.org
Attention: Employees at the Osram-Sylvania glass plant in Versailles, Kentucky, USA

Dear brothers and sisters,

We understand that you are facing another election in the struggle to organize your union at the glass plant in Versailles on May 25th & 26th.

We have learned that, despite German management’s promises to remain neutral in the election, Osram-Sylvania’s management in Kentucky is holding to meetings to pressure you into voting against your union.

We know that US management has been slow at the bargaining table and reluctant to grant you the same kind of standards that Osram-Sylvania workers enjoy elsewhere.

Because the International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers (IBEW) has reached out internationally to Osram & Siemens works councils as well as to trade unions and labor federations in order to spread the word about your conflict with the company, many of us have been following your story for much of the last year.

We want you to know that we are ready to help you win for workers and for  working families in Versailles. 

We pledge to stand by you and do everything we can to help you gain your union and a fair first contract at the glass plant. 

You’re not alone. Stand strong and stay organized, continue to keep us informed. Together we are stronger! 

In Solidarity,
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